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Hello,  

to those reading this, I urge upon you to support this bill. Conversion Therapy is an 

unethical and inhumane practice. Trans children, adults, folks in general need love 

and care to have the freedom to explore who they are, free from religious shame and 

conservative ideology.  

Freedom is the American dream is it not? And to take that away, to only bring hate 

and shame, is not the True American dream.  

The American dream is letting people experience life, letting everyone get to find who 

they are.  

The rate of which Conversion Therapy leads to suicide should have deemed this 

practice inhumane.  

So let's join together and make sure that we lead to happier, healthier lives, and true 

love for our neighbors by Banning Conversion Therapy. 

 

Thank you. 


